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The team at the ECZEMA ASSOCIATION OF AUSTRALASIA INC (EAA) would like your feedback about what we 
are doing and what you, our members would like to see us doing. We thought that if we asked you some 

specific questions, then we could better plan our future activities to reflect your feedback. 
 
We would like you to take five minutes, answer the following few questions, then post them back to us at  

PO Box 1784 DC CLEVELAND QLD 4163; scan and email to help@eczema.org.au 
or complete and submit online at https://www.eczema.org.au/feed-back-form/. 

 
1. Why did you become a member?   

 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

2.  How long have you been a member? 
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

3.  What did you expect from the EAA? 
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

4. Have these expectations been met? 
 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

5.  Did you find the EAA’s information helpful? 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

6. Was the information easily read and understood? 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

7. Do you find the ‘eczema quarterly’ informative & easy to read? 
 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

8.  What else would you like to see the EAA do? 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

9.  Have you had any involvement in helping with any EAA activities?  If not, would you please tell us why? 
 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

10. Any other comments would be greatly appreciated. 
 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….......... 
 

 

11. Postcode                     
Thank you for your time - your assistance  

is important and very much appreciated  
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